
5th International Symposium on Non-Surgical Contraceptive Methods of Pet Population Control 
	
  
	
  

Alliance for Contraception in Cats & Dogs   •   www.acc-d.org 

 
STATE AND LOCAL REGULATIONS:  

PAVING THE WAY FOR USE OF NEW NON-SURGICAL STERILANTS 
 

Deborah Dubow Press 
Regulatory Affairs Manager, American Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals 

 
 
Many state laws and local ordinances require animal sterilization. Sterilization requirements may be 
found in laws pertaining to animal adoption, licensing, public housing, and animal impoundment. Some 
states explicitly allow for non-surgical sterilization methods while others expressly require surgical 
sterilization. This presentation provides an overview of animal sterilization laws and will help advocates 
identify where in the US the law needs to change to accommodate future use of non-surgical sterilization 
methods. 
 
Multiple handouts distributed during the presentation are available for download on the ACC&D 5th 
Symposium Online Proceedings website. 
  
 


